
Dorothy Evans 

1700 Brown, PO Box 262 

Osawatomie, KS 66064 

Today is Tuesday 

March 10, 2009 

Dear Mr. Feldman: 

Re: Assessments, RIN 3064-AD35 

I have worked at a small community bank for 35 years. Unlike 

the larger banks, we have grown slowly by caring and working with 

and in the surrounding communities. 

We have had nothing to do with the current crisis and I feel 

that is is unfair to consider assessing additional monies for the 

FDIC fund from the smaller community bank. It could jeopardize 

banks like ours. 

Please give consideration to a FICO or Rifco bond option or 

even possibly the FDIC could consider borrowing the money from 

the industry itself. 

Thank you so much for your consideration to this most serious 

situation. Help us keep the small community banks alive and well. 

Sincerely, 

Dorothy Evans 


